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The APD Academy has been in coordination with the APD TEMS unit 

to facilitate and ensure Nasal Naloxone training for departmental 

personnel. The TEMS unit coordinates with the NM Department of 

Health to obtain Naloxone Rescue Kits and subsequently provides 

training to department personnel as the kits are made available. The 

TEMS unit provide Naloxone training to department personnel in 2021 

and is currently developing plans to provide additional training in the 

2023 calendar year as they receive additional Nasal Naloxone from the 

state.  

  


